
                        Stokes Wood Litter Policy  

 

At Stokes Wood Primary School we believe that keeping our school and grounds free of litter is 

everyone’s responsibility. We are expected to put our own litter in the bin and to encourage others 

to do so if we see them doing otherwise. With appropriate hand coverings and apparatus if needed 

and when instructed or supervised as appropriate, we can take part in more organised litter picking 

to clear areas where litter can gather. We have an annually reviewed risk assessment for litter 

picking activities.  

 

                                                                         

 

The head teacher believes that all members of the school community should be good role models 

where litter is concerned, whatever their role. 
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